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This week in English we have been writing discussion texts to explore the question, 

‘Should we take better care of our environment?’ from both sides. We began the 

week with a whole class debate before beginning to write. 

In Maths we have been learning how to apply equivalent fractions to compare and 

order fractions with different denominators. Next week we will be learning about 

mixed numbers and improper fractions.  

Our sensory garden is beginning to come together. We’ve been busy making 

different items for it and have started digging – burying tyres to be used as 

pathways and flowerbeds. We certainly demonstrated wonderful team work, 

persevervance and all of our gem powers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

 

• Complete Mathletics homework 

• Practise x tables regularly 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• It is Anti-Bullying week next week – please remember to bring in a 

pebble/rock as these will be used as part of our activities. 
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